
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Colleen Freitag
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Cc: Foster, Grant
Subject: Transportation Commission ITEM 61404 on 7/22/20
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 10:03:22 PM
Importance: High

Living at our current address on Maher Avenue between Pflaum Rd and Buckeye for 19
years, we've seen some changes and updates to Turner and Camden.  

After a couple accidents a while back at Ruth and Maher, where vehicles ended up in
yards of families with small children right in the middle of the day, we finally got some
Yield signs installed on Ruth.

We totally understand the need to put speed bumps on Camden and stop signs on
Turner.  It's not surprising Spaanem is experiencing an increase in speeders, thus the
recommendation for Stop signs.  But don't forget Maher Avenue which has speeders,
too.

As residents on Maher Avenue all these years, we strongly encourage you to include
Maher Avenue in the current plan for Stop signs at the same time.  Since there is no
Stop sign from Pflaum to Allis, they speed past our house, even with the Stop sign at
Allis at the end of our block.

We already have speeders, going in both directions, and it will only get worse if Maher
Avenue is the only one of the four streets with nothing to slow traffic.  Please complete
the installation of both streets together, so speeders will hopefully get the hint you
cannot use our neighborhood as a "speed cut-through".  

Please help keep our Maher Avenue families just as safe as those families on Spaanem.

Kind regards,

Colleen M. and Rich H. Freitag
4816 Maher Avenue
Madison, WI 53716
608-222-4418 (H)
cmfreitag1@hotmail.com 
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